
Bengaluru Tech Summit 2024 

 

Shri. Ravi Ranjan (IAS), Special Secretary & MD, UPLC, Govt. of UP, and Dr. Sanjay Tyagi, Director, STPI Bengaluru, engaged in a dynamic dialogue on Bengaluru's IT sector 

growth as an ideal model for Uttar Pradesh’s development initiatives. 



  

  
 

Fostering Global Collaboration in Technology and Innovation 

A delegation from the Department of IT & Electronics, Government of Uttar Pradesh, led by Shri Ravi Ranjan, IAS, Managing Director of U.P. Electronics Corporation Limited, 

were invited for the engagement with the UK Embassy on the sidelines of Bengaluru Tech Summit 2024. During the discussions with H.E. Lindy Cameron, High 

Commissioner of the UK, the delegation explored avenues for collaboration in IT & ITeS, Electronics, Semiconductors, Startups, and Data Centres. Shri Ravi Ranjan also 

engaged with industry leaders and stakeholders, highlighting Uttar Pradesh's immense potential and its transformative policies driving industrial growth and innovation. 

Together, we aim to build a future that champions technology and economic progress. 


